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A Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board of Education was held in 

the Auditorium on Monday, June 20, 2022.  The meeting was called to order by President 

Patricia Burton at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Jeff Dennis, Courtney Holzberger, Patricia Burton, Lori Ambuehl, Ivan 

Niemi, Rob Johnson 

 

Absent: Jennifer Beaudette 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion was made by Lori Ambuehl and supported by Rob Johnson to excuse Jennifer 

Beaudette from the meeting.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried.   

 

A motion was made by Rob Johnson and supported by Jeff Dennis to accept the agenda.  

Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

There were no expressions from the public. 

 

Mr. Donald Simila, CEO of Upper Great Lakes Family Health Center, gave a presentation 

about the school based clinic project.  The project is being made possible through federal 

grant funding and is expected to be in operation for the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Courtney Holzberger 

and supported by Rob Johnson to adjourn the meeting at 5:26 p.m.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

 


